
Hello AWA friends and family, 

How’s it going with you? I hope this Mission 
Project Update finds you in good health and 
praising God for what He’s done in your life. I’m 
sitting on my couch with my laptop and my oldest 
son, Caleb, typing this letter as the rain falls gently 
on the roof. I remember this time last year when 
the grass was as crisp as potato chips because of 
a little drought we experienced. It’s good to have 
the vegetation taken care of today. 

Just like God sends the rain to care for the plants, 
He also sends His blessings on us as we need 
them to be sustained. The other morning, I was 
a little discouraged. Our plans to go to Nicaragua 
had been thwarted once again (the airplane 
departure date was postponed) and I was praying 

for some encouragement. Just then, the text from 
Matthew 6:33 came to mind. It says to “seek ye 
first the kingdom of God and His righteousness 
and all these things shall be added unto you.” I 
was humbled because I knew I had been seeking 
to work on my own timeline and make things 
happen and that was taking my focus away 
from seeking first the kingdom of God and His 
righteousness. Sometimes we can be so wrapped 
up in doing good things that we forget eternal 
things and miss God-given opportunities that are 
right in our path. As I was contemplating this, I 
was reminded of Jesus’ rebuke to Martha as she 
served guests and asked Jesus to chastise Mary 
for not helping her. Jesus said, “Martha, Martha, 
thou art careful and troubled about many things.” 
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Sometimes we can become so concerned with 
fulfilling our plans that we lose all focus on what 
God is trying to tell us in regard to His plans. 

In these days of uncertainty when even a trip 
to the store for toilet paper can be derailed by a 
product shortage, take time to listen to the “still 
small voice.” See what God is saying to you. Do 
the work that is nearest you, and may God bless 
you with His mighty Spirit.  

Recently our family was blessed to spend time 
at a few different churches. We were able to share 

our plans to go and serve in the mission field. It’s 
great meeting new folks and presenting the call 
that God has placed on our hearts.

Please keep our family in prayer as we strive to 
be like our Savior and reveal Him to the people 
around us and soon to the people of Nicaragua. 

God bless you!

Josh, Yosiday, Caleb and Isaac Fix
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Project Needs: Consistent monthly donors 
to support our family as we deploy to 
the Nicaragua mission field.
Please call our AWA headquarters to 
set up your donation, 919-938-2920 or 
you can go to our website, flyawa.org 

to set up recurring support. Feel free to email me 
at josh@flyawa.org or call me at 606-359-2887. 
I would love to pray with you and share God’s 
blessings with you.

Prayer request: 
That God would arrange our 
plans to travel to Nicaragua 
within His timing.

Your AWA Missionary family soon to 
be in Nicaragua:

Josh, Yosiday, Caleb & Isaac Fix

 


